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The Grayling Society 

Newsletter 
Area 8   June 2020  (No. 47) 

     

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH 

Happiness is a big fish and a witness  
 

News From the Front 
 

Symposium latest 
 

We are still progressing with the Symposium and are 
currently awaiting any developments in Government 
rulings relating to hotel openings generally. The 
Symposium hotel, the Mickleover Court, is currently 
closed and it is hoped that it will re-open in July, with very 
tight social distancing rules in place. We are in regular 
contact with the Hotel Group’s Central Reservations 
Team. 
However, It may be mid August or later before matters 
are finally clearer and we are more sure of the situation 
that is likely to exist in October. 
A number of members have already booked into the 
Symposium and should the Symposium not go ahead, all 
monies will be refunded 

Please note that the email address of Symposium         
Co-ordinator Rod Calbrade has changed to: 

rod.calbrade@btinternet.com 
 

Society Catch Return Form 
 

The Grayling Society in an effort to monitor Grayling 
populations and their health, have introduced on the 
Society website a Catch Return form. This form is not just 
for members but any angler wishing to participate. Just 
open up the website, click on Catch Return and follow the 
instructions. Simple, even for me.  
Please help with this and pass on the message to your 
friends and other club members. 
 

Thanks Brian 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Other News 
 

Dear Orvis friends and family. 
 
We are extremely happy to announce that from tomorrow, 
Thursday 11th of June we will be offering telephone or-
ders directly from our Bakewell store for home delivery to 
your doorstep. 
 
Orders can be placed between 10am– 5pm Thursday-
Monday (we are closed Tuesday and Wednesday) by 
calling the store on 01628 810226. 
 
All necessary precautions are being taken to ensure full 
staff and customer safety and look forward to welcoming 
you back into the store on June 18th. 
 
We are fully stocked with fishing rods, equipment and 
flies—including Phil White Mayflies. 
 
We would greatly appreciate it if you could share this 
news with other friends and members. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon and would like 
all our lovely customers for their support throughout this 
difficult time! 
 
Marie, Sam, Alisdair and the Orvis Bakewell team. 
 
• Subject to the Government guidelines not 

changing 
 
I will keep you up to date on any developments with 
the AGM and Symposium as well as any other stores 
in our area opening for normal business. 
 

Brian 
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Angling Trust alongside Angling Trades                     

Association, and the Predation Action Group 

has recently launched Cormorant Watch 2,       

a website where recordings of cormorant       

numbers and presence can be made as part 

of the campaign to increase the numbers 

which can be shot.   

Whether you can shoot on your fisheries or 

not the attached poster can bring this     

campaign to the notice of your members and 

encourage them to report cormorants on 

your fisheries. This may result in us getting 

more birds on individual and group licences 

in the  future and is an important way of 

keeping the need for cormorant control on 

fisheries in the Minister's mind. 
 

Brian 

 

 

Friends of Area 8 

www.bakewellflyfishing.com

Please Note 
Fly only have moved premises, they are still situated in 
the same building complex but are now sited behind the 
old shop. There will be a sign on the old shop giving 
directions for the new shop entrance further down the 
front of the building. All contact details and opening 
times will remain the same. 
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Subscriptions 

We still have two or three members who are 
paying the old fee of £23.00. Could I ask 
that you check your subscription payment 
with your bank to make sure you are paying 
the  correct amount. If you are still  paying 
the incorrect amount or have any queries 
about your subscriptions please give me a 
ring and we can sort it out. Remember The 
Grayling Society subscriptions are due on 
the 1st of January unless agreed              
otherwise. 
 

£28.00  Adult 
£47.00  Joint    

£22.00 Senior (over 70 years)    
£5.00  Junior  (16 or under) 

 

Please phone me on:      
01246 271324 or 07711 905776. 
Thank you for your co-operation   

 
Brian 

Grayling Fishers DVD library 

Philip White’s fly tying demonstration on 
the 8th November 2012 for the Grayling 

Fishers evening.  
________   ____________ 

Stuart Crofts fly tying demonstration on 
the 15th October 2013 for the Grayling 

Fishers evening. 
________________________ 

 

Price £6.50  +  p&p 
Cheques made out to  

Grayling Society Area 8 
For details contact : 
 

Brian  07711 905776 
or  

Hilary  07920 013361  

Grayling Fishers evening with 
Philip White A.P.G.A.I. 

© Grayling Fishers 2012  

Grayling Fishers evening with 
Stuart Crofts 

© Grayling Fishers 2014 
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